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Haughton 
NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Many thanks to        
everyone who           
supported our dress 
down today for the very 
first #SayHello for     
Williams Syndrome 
Day.  
We have raised a         
fantastic Ã143.36 so far! 

It was lovely to see       
children (and staff) 
dressed in colourful 
clothes and saying  
óHelloô to their friends to  
reflect the friendly     
personalities  
of people who have  
Williams Syndrome. 

 

.Donôt forgeté. 
 

Our next Coffee Morning - Friday 22nd May (10.00am ñ12.00pm).  
 
Weôve been delighted with how well the coffee mornings have been     
going and have had great feedback from Parents/Carers.  Weôve had    
visits from the school nurse, ICAN2   Activities Co-ordinator & Information 
Advice Support Service.  Our Learning Mentor, Helen Parry is available 
and members of school staff pop in and introduce      
themselves.   
Itôs a friendly, informal occasion where you can call in, 
have a drink and biscuits (on us!) and a friendly chat.  
Weôd love to see some new faces so please pop in if you 
can.   

Dates for your diary: 
 

Art Week 
Tuesday 19th MayðThursday 21st May  

 
Coffee Morning 

Friday 22nd May 10am - 12pm 
 

Half Term 
Monday 25th May - Friday 29th May 

 
Parents/Carers in for Art Week Displays 
Thursday 4th June 1.15pm - 2.45pm 

 
Class 5 Residential 

Monday 8th - Friday 12th June 
 

Class 6 Residential 
Monday 15th - Friday 19th June 

 
Crucial Crew - Year 6 
Tuesday 23rd June 

 
Year 6 Transition Days at Southall 

Thursday 25th June - Friday 26th June 
 

Coffee Morning 
Friday 26th June 10am - 12pm 

 
Class 4 Residential 

Monday 29th June -  Wednesday 1st 
July 

 
Sports Day 

Wednesday 8th July 
 

Summer Holidays 
Monday 20th July - Friday 4th  

September 

 

Christopher raising awareness and proudly 
wearing his ó#SayHelloô T-shirt.  
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School Football Match 
 

Well done to all the boys and girls who played in our 

recent football match against Southall School.           

It was fantastic to see some of our old pupils and   

football team again!  

  

In his after match report, Coach Mr Owen said:  
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Haughton were match winners, with the final score 

being a very impressive 6-0!   

 

 

 

 

 

Weôre hoping to arrange our next match for sometime 

next month and will let you know the date ASAP. 

                 Badgers Class Trip to The Butterfly Farm 
 

  The Badgers class had a wonderful day out at The Butterfly Farm on Monday. 
  The children enjoyed observing the butterflies up close and handling the minibeasts. 
  The weather was lovely and they all enjoyed a picnic lunch in the sunshine. 
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ART WEEK 
 
 

Next Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
is Art Week.  Please send your child 

into school in old clothes rather than 
school uniform as it can be quite 

messy!  
If you want to send in an old shirt 

(adult size) for your child to wear as a 
cover-up it would be a good idea.  

 If you have any spare shirts we can 
always make good use of them, so 

please send them in!   
You are invited to come and view the 

�F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���D�U�W���Z�R�U�N���R�Q 
 Thursday 4th June, 1.15pm �² 2.45pm. 

 
 
 
 
 

* Due to Art Week there will be no 
swimming next week *  

Following the successful family sensory sessions run at the Web 
Youth Centre, Dawley, A2A (Access 2 Activities) are running the 

following session during Half Term on Friday 29th May.     
 

Family Sensory Fun Session @ Web Youth Centre 
2pm to 4pm      5-10yrs     £2.00 per young person 

 
Please call (01952) 385119 and leave your name and telephone  

number to express your interest. 


